
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST  
for Engagement of Statutory Auditor  

Offers are invited from CAG empanelled Chartered Accountant firms for conduct of Audit 
of the University for the financial year 2013-14 and 2014-15 which can be further 
extended for two more years (on a yearly basis) on satisfactory completion of the work. 
The firms should have experience of doing similar kind of work with the university. 
Deputy Registrar, Finance & Accounts, PTU may be contacted for further clarification, if 
any. The detail terms & conditions are available at PTU website www.ptu.ac.in. 

CA firms may submit their offers to the Finance Officer, Punjab Technical University, 
Jalandhar-Kapurthala Road, Kapurthala on or before 1500 hrs upto 28-02-2014 
super-scribed as “Engagement of Statutory Auditor”. 

PTU/advt./65                                                                                              Registrar 


